

Durazzano to serve on National ABC council

December 06, 2019 - Northern New England

Shari Durazzano, ABC NH/VT

Concord, NH According to the ABC NH/VT chapter, Shari Durazzano, membership director, has been invited to serve on the ABC National Membership Director's Council. The council consists of the top six performing membership directors from chapters throughout the nation.

The directors were chosen for their success in membership growth, retention and engagement results. The council will develop membership programs to increase retention, growth and engagement. This means the chapter will be actively engaged with ABC National executives and participate in national meetings. Durazzano will bring back ideas to help create more value for the chapter's members.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540